
PROJECT UPDATE 
PERNA LANE AREA SEWER PROJECT 

SEP 20, 2018 

Solicitation for construction services for Phase I of the Perna Lane area sewer project was 

advertised on June 27, 2018 and bids were opened on Aug 23, 2018. 

Only one bid was received at $14+ million, which was almost twice the engineers’ estimate at 

$7+million.   Following detailed review of the bid it was determined that the bid price was 

excessively high and should be rejected. 

The project will be re-advertised for bids in anticipation of receiving more competitive bids. 
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